
 

 

14th September 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tapestry Permission Slip 
 
As you know, we will be moving to ‘Tapestry’ (online learning journey) to record your child’s 
development and progress during their time here in EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage). In 

order for us to begin sharing your child’s achievements, we will need your written consent. This 
will allow us to share images and news with you electronically.  

 
We will use the email address provided on the reply slip to set up a login for you, so that you can 
view your child’s learning journey at home. We will send out login details before half term. 

 
Please fill in the permission slip below and return it either to the school office or to your child’s 
class teacher as soon as possible. Please note that until we receive this slip, we will not be able 

to share any observations and photos made of your child.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Leader  

 

Tapestry Permission Slip 
 
Child’s Name:________________________________________ Date of Birth:_______________ 
 

I give permission for Oswald Road Primary School to create an online learning journey for my 
child on Tapestry [  ] 
 

The email address I would like to use in order to access my child’s learning journey is: 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
If you do not have access to e-mail, please tick this box  

 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer):___________________________________ Date:___________________ 


